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Please do not fine NC Warn and do not continue to allow Duke Energy to have so much power over people in NC. I think
alternative energy is vital to our future and we should do everything possible to support all forms of it. Thank you, Patti
Phelps, 136 Paddle Wheel Cir, Washington, NC 27889, phone 252 495 2444.


